
 

Public Relations Committee Report – January – 2021 
Current Committee Members: Harold A. – Chair, Pam B., Paul N., Steve W., Tom 

R., Beth Z. Paul G 

 

Work completed, potential next meeting and moving forward:  

 

My apologies for not submitting a report the last couple of months. Since November 

my focus was on the Virtual/Internet Meeting Committee and trying to keep things 

going strong by supporting my local Area 2 and its efforts to expand virtual meeting 

participation. 

 

In a recent conversation with Steve F I mentioned that as the current virtual/internet 

meetings are all up on the GA web site my plan was to come up with something for 

distribution to the various area to help them with publicizing their meetings through 

their local media. I’m also brainstorming the possibility of a national campaign of 

awareness. 

 

Although we have not had a meeting it will be very timely and appropriate to have 

one to discuss a potential national campaign   

 

Stay Safe and Smart. Thank you for allowing me to be of service.  

    

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Harold A. 

Area 2 Trustee 

Chair: Public Relations Committee 

 
 


